
Report on Picnic (Classes - UKG To 5) 

“The picnic tans will fade, but 

the memories will last forever.” 

– Unknown 

Our school organized class picnics to Diamond Adventure Park for the academic year 

2023 – 2024 for UKG and classes 1 to 5. It was a joyous affair filled with happiness.  

The children were engaged in a lot of fun activi-

ties like the Zip Liner, Balancing Bars, Trampo-

line, Magic Show and many more which fostered 

friendship and created unforgettable memories. 



The children also savoured the delicious breakfast and lunch served to them by the organ-

isers. The snack boxes at short intervals brought a twinkle to their eyes as they relished 

it.  

Everyone had a big smile on their face indicating 

they had great fun. It was a day which the children 

will definitely treasure for a long time. 

Report By – Mrs. Michelle Drosario 


